
 

 

 

Circular 
 

Ref. No. AJU/AD/ENGG/090/2025-26                                                       Date: 22.08.2025 

 

It is hereby notified that the School of Engineering & IT is going to organize the Student 

Induction and Orientation Program AARAMBH 2025 for the newly admitted students of 

M.Tech and B.Tech in Engineering from 25th August to 14th September 2025. The program aims 

to instill the institution's culture and values, promote holistic development, and introduce 

students to resources and opportunities. Regarding this a plantation and cleanliness drive in 

association with NSS under Swach Bharat Abhiyan: “Tree Plantation in the adopted 

villages” is scheduled on 1st September 2025. The Faculty Members and new batch of Students 

will participate in this green initiative for the sustainable development of Environment. 

 

Event Coordinator: 

Prof. Rakhi Jha ,  

(rakhi.j@arkajainuniversity.ac.in) 

Dr Surjit paul  

(surjit.p@arkajainuniversity.ac.in) 

Prof. Souvik Singh Rathore  
(souvik.r@arkajainuniversity.ac.in ) 
Dr Ashish Ranjan                        

(ashish.ranjan@arkajainuniversity.ac.in  )          
                                                                                                                                                   Convenor: 

 

 

 

Dr. Ashwini Kumar 

Assistant Dean 

School of Engineering & IT 

Arka Jain University, Jharkhand 

Copy for information & necessary action please: - 

1. PS to Vice Chancellor 

2. PS to Pro Vice-Chancellor 

3. PS to Director 

4. Office of the Registrar 

5. Director Campus /DSW 

6. Finance Officer 

7. Dean/ HOD/ PC of the School/Department 

8. All Officers 

9. Concerned Personnel 
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